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Holy Trinity C of E Primary
  NEWSLETTER – 15th September 2023

  www.holytrinitycofeseatoncarew.co.uk
                                                  E-mail: admin@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk
                                            @htseaton (twitter)
Dates for your Diary
27th Sept 

Church
25th Oct

Church
27th Oct
School Closes for Half Term Holidays

6th Nov


School Reopens

8th Nov


Church

15th Nov

Church

22nd Nov

Church

29th Nov

Church
29th Nov – 1 Dec
Y5 Robinwood
6th Dec


Church
11th Dec

Nativity Years 1, 3 and 5

12th Dec

Nativity Years 2, 4 and 6
19th Dec 
School Closes for Christmas Holidays

3rd Jan 2024

School Reopens 
10th Jan 

Church

17th Jan

Church

24th Jan

Church

31st Jan 

Church

14th Feb

Church

16th Feb

School Closes for Half Term
26th Feb 

School Opens
28th Feb

Church
13th March

Church

20th March 

Church

27th March

Church Easter Service
28th March

School closes for Easter holidays

15th April

School Reopens

24th April

Church

6th May

Bank Holiday
8th May

Church
9th – 10th May

Y4 Camping
15th May 

Church

22nd May 

Church

24th May

School Closes for Half Term

6th June 

School Opens

19th June

Church

26th June

Church

10th July

Church – Years 6 Leavers service
19th July 

School Closes for Summer holidays
Coats

As the weather seems to have turned from Summer to Autumn, please can we ask that all children bring a coat to school every day to wear at break and lunchtimes.

SeatonCrew

Can we please remind you that we do have the grace of adding a further 2 places to each session if we do not have any Nursery children in the session (due to child to statutory adult ratios). If you are unable to book on the system because it is showing full and need a place please contact to the office to check for the additional availability.  Contacting the office will also help us monitor additional demand on days which are full. As stated in our previous correspondence we are closely monitoring demand in order that we can meet need, but also ensure that the provision covers costs without a negative impact on our education funding. 

Telegram

We have been made aware from the local authority of an app called Telegram.  Please see attached an information sheet for parents and carers.  The app is legitimate and is similar to Whatsapp whereby you can communicate with people via a chat function and group chats can be set up to include more than one individual. 

The reason I am bringing this to your attention is that a young person has disclosed to their family support worker that they have been added to chats and within them chats people are selling illegal products including drugs and vapes. We have also been made aware that young people have been exploited to send indecent imaged via the Telegram App. If your child therefore has the app it may be worth extra supervision 
School Councillors/ Ambassadors

This week we have been selecting our school Councillors and other important roles within our school community. Year 6 pupils have worked hard, at home on their 'campaign speeches' and ideas to improve school life this year and delivered them passionately to the whole school. The votes are in and counted and I am pleased to announce our Year 6 School Councillors for 2023 - 24 are Freya, Aria,  

Nell, Harriet, Jacob, Poppy, Jude, Iyla-Grace, Ben, Oliver R, Emie-Mai and Alfie.
We have new House Captains / Vice Captains who will lead their peers and organise House Events. They are 

Bede- George and Emie-Mae

Aiden- Charlotte and Zachary

Cuthbert- Henry and Iyla Grace

Hild- Ava and Alfie

 Finally, I am pleased to announce that our School Ambassadors are Oliver Q and Lotti.  

Our Ambassadors show visitors around school and talk to visitors about our school, promoting all the things that we do well within our school community. 

All of these are very important roles to ensure that children have 'a voice' when it comes to school improvement and charity events. We are looking forward to seeing our children undertake these responsibilities for the benefit of all those involved in our school community. Good Luck everyone!
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Love Your Neighbour


As Yourself








